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Dear Gull Lake Community Schools Families and Staff, 

 
For those of you who are new to our District website, I want to direct 
your attention to the “Fall 2021 FAQ” tab located below this newsletter 
link on our website landing page. This is where you will find all our 
updates and information throughout the summer. You can email your 
question to us and have the appropriate staff specialist give you the 
answer! 

I want to wish all of you a happy July 4th weekend as we head into the 
coming week! Our next newsletter will be posted on July 9th for your 
review. In the meantime, you can direct any questions to us through 
the FAQ link posted below.  

As we celebrate Independence Day, it is a special time to consider all 
the things we hold dear in a free society, and to appreciate the great 
traditions we experience with our family and friends. As you light up 
your backyard grills and break out the sparklers for the kids, think on 
these things and take a well-earned rest from your labors.  

 

Happy Friday and Happy 4th next weekend! 

 
Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 

Gull Lake Community Schools 

 

Announcements 

 
Meet Up & Eat Up 

Every Wednesday 
(7-day meal pack) 

 
Haven Church  

10 – 11 am 
 

GLHS  
11:15 am – 12:30 pm 

 
 
 


